10-001
COMMENT
CL-02387

From: Gary J <gary jasper@verizon.net>
Sent: Friday, January 22, 2010 12:21 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear sirs-

In regard to ID RIN 3038-AC61 Margin changes, Please do not change the leverage minimums on forex trading .
We are aware of the risks and the proposed changes would reduce the participation of some smaller traders. Please don't
change the margin.

Thanks,

Gary jasper

3143 Stafford St
Baltimore, MD 21229

301-221-6080



